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ASSOCIATES 

Professor Emmett Bennett Jr 
Institute for Research in the 
Old Observatory 
University of Wisconsin 
Madison 
Wisconsin 53706 

Humanities 

July 24 th 1990 

Dear Professor Bennett 

Thank you for your letter of July 2nd. 

I am enclosing our latest treatment for the Linear B 
programme. We are not yet in a position to undertake any 
shooting, I am afraid - we await funding - but we are keen to 
talk to you when you are in Britain in October. We would 
like to discuss how best we might realise some of the sequences 
concerning you mentioned in the treatment. 

If you can send me a photo of Alice Kober, I would appreciate 
that: I have never seen 

erely, 
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